
Mrs. McPherson’s Second Grade 

Classroom Directory 2015-2016 

Dear Parents, 

I would like to create a class directory containing my students’ phone numbers, addresses, and if possible email 
addresses.  I will not share this information without your permission; therefore, you must fill out the 
following form if you would like to share your information with your child’s class.  A directory of phone 
numbers will help you when you need to contact other parents in the class.  For example, you might have a 
question about homework, need to contact class parents, mail birthday invitations, or arrange play dates. 
 
If you are interested in participating in the directory, please fill in your contact information below, sign the 
consent statement, and return the form to school.  We would love for everyone to participate.  However, it 
is not mandatory.  Please know that you are free to only list what information that you feel comfortable 
with being placed in the directory. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. McPherson 

____________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name  _________________________________________ 

Parents’ Name _______________________________________ 

Address  _______________________________________ 

          _______________________________________ 

Home Phone #  ___________________________________ 

Email Address ____________________________________ 

_____ No, I would not like my child’s information to be included in the class directory.  I choose not to 
receive a copy of the class directory. 

_____ Yes, I would like my child’s information to be included in the class directory.  I have filled out the 
information that I wish to share above. 

I understand that this information is only being provided for parents and students enrolled  
in Mrs. McPherson’s 2015-2016 2nd Grade class.  I will not share any information in the directory with 

other individuals outside our classroom. 

Parent Signature__________________________        Date____________ 


